Kettleburgh Parish Meeting
Wednesday 29" May 2024 at 7.0pm

Report from the East Suffolk Gun Club Ltd
Good evening everyone and thank you for your invitation to come along :-

The ESGC operates from the Old Gravel Pit in Low Road Brandeston just beyond the
Chequers Public House and is used with the kind permission of the Trustees of the late Vera
Pulham. The club is more commonly known as the Kettleburgh Gun Club and was formed
over 60 years ago.

As a brief overview, ESGCLtd is a ‘members club’ limited by guarantee without a share
capitol. The Club is controlled by a committee of its members, elected annually by its
membership. Its revenue consists of annual subscriptions and weekly fees derived from entry
into weekly competitions.

The club has 140 members with some of us having been members for over 50 years. We meet
on Monday evenings from April until early September when light begins to fail. As some
may be aware we don’t shoot on Bank holiday Mondays but the following Tuesday -
members are conscious of the fact that we are not ‘good’ neighbours.

Where possible, the membership is keen to foster a good relationship with the local
community and would welcome details of local causes or organizations that the gun club may
be able to support. The Chequers PH kindly hosted our AGM this year and we are keen to
repeat this in the future.

Should members of your Parish Council or indeed residents wish to pop along one Monday
evening then please get in touch when I will be happy to arrange for a cup of tea and show
you round.

Thanks very much for your time.
Contact details:-

David Bishop, Treasurer & Secretary of East Suffolk Gun Club Ltd.
Email: esgcltd@outlook.com Mob: 07979851853




